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To: outside email clerk

Subject: EXTERNAL -General Ordinance NO. 3, 2022 Sec. 8-21

**External Email. - :Ihlnk BeforemYou Clmick** o
Help Desk

Please send to all City Council members.

My name is Susan Dean and [ live at 2649 Oak Street. [ oppose the passage of General Ordinance NO. 3, 2022
Sec. 8-21, changing 27th St. between Wilson Street and Oak Street from a two-way street to a one-way street.

o People who live on Oak Street cannot drive to our neighbors who live on Wilson and/or Crawford
Streets without using an alternate route.

o Bicyclists, because they are required to follow the same rules as a licensed automobile driver, will need
to use 25th or 29th Streets. These streets are much too busy for a bicyclist.

o The cautious neighborhood drivers have never had an accident on 27th St. that anyone can remember.

o All neighbors allow the first driver to reach 27th St. the right of way. The second driver patiently waits
his/her turn.

o This street, 27th St., has met the needs of our neighborhood for 50+ years.

e A request by one person should not supersede the needs of 100+ neighbors.

Thank you
Sent from my iPhone



